
BOWLING NIGHT

Join W.E.B. at our bowling event to celebrate the start of the 2nd semester. All
AOHS students, including Part-Timers and The Village, are encouraged to meet

us for social entertainment and friendly fun. 

Where: The Summit (Interquest)

When: Thursday, February 25th, 2016 at 4:00pm

It's $4.00 for bowling and $3.49 for shoes.

Feel free to bring your own cash to pay for any arcade games and snacks.

We hope to see you there!

Care and Share

On March 15th, from 1pm to 3pm, W.E.B. plans to participate in Care and Share
activities. 

We need anyone interested to RSVP with a W.E.B member or Mrs. Garrett before
February 19  th. 

Jessica Garrett: jessica.garrett@asd20.org
Adriana Schear: adrianaschear@gmail.com
Luc Broucher: lucpierre99@hotmail.com

Bryan Hubbard: hbntb26@gmail.com
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